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Dear Readers

I am delighted to be able to inform you that Parabola is now available on-line.
The Parabola Online project was initiated by a grant from the U-Committee of the

University of New South Wales. Parabola Online will include an archive of Parabola
issues and the development of other online mathematical resources. The archive cur-
rently has the past ten years of Parabola material, freely available, except for the cur-
rent year in which only selected articles are available electronically. The archive will
be extended back to the first issue in 1964. All articles in the current year will still
be available in hardcopy to subscribers through the Australian Mathematics Trust
(www.amt.edu.au)

In the future we plan to add links to useful mathematical resources for secondary
school students and their educators. If you would like to suggest a particular site for
us to include then please let us know via email.

In this issue of Parabola we have reprinted the article by Farid Haggar from the
previous issue to correct printing errors. Solutions to competition problems that were
affected by printing errors have been reprinted in the Errata in this issue.

B.I. Henry
Editor
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